
          Town of Bentley   
Fall Clean-up 

Annual Fall Clean-up  
for residents will be  

ONE DAY ONLY 
Friday,  

October 3rd, 2014 
 

Extra household garbage and 
yard waste Only. 

Must be neatly bagged or 
bundled. 

 

The following items will NOT be collected: 
 

 NO building demolition 
 NO fence or deck demolition 
 NO large tree limbs 
 NO appliances or fixtures 

Call 403-748-4044 for more information 


